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Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health .
Secretary)

1. Letter from Mr. Joe Virdiramo, Chair, Board of Health for the Thunder Bay District
Health Unit to Mr. William Bradica, Chief Administrative Officer, District of Thunder
Bay Social Services Administration Board, regarding Food Security in the District of
Thunder Bay (May 19, 2016)

2. Letter from Mr. Lee Mason, Chair, Board of Health for the Algoma Public Health, to
the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding
Environmental Health Program Funding (May 26, 2016)

3. Letter from Mr. Lee Mason, Board of Health Chair for Algoma Public Health, to the
Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding
Changes to the HPV Immunization Program (May 31, 2016)

4. Letter from Mr. Doug Auld, Chair, Board of Health for Wellington-Dufferin-Guelph
Public Health to the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister of Canada,
regarding Proposed Introduction of Cannabis Legislation in Canada — Spring 2017
(June 1, 2016)

5. Letter from Mr. Barry Ward, Board of Health Chair, Simcoe Muskoka District Health
Unit, to the Honourable Kathleen Wynne, Premier of Ontario, regarding Basic
Income Guarantee (June 15, 2016)

6. Letter from Mr. Gary McNamara, Chair, Windsor-Essex County Board of Health, to
the Honourable Peggy Sattler, MPP, regarding the Proposed Domestic and Sexual
Violence Workplace Leave, Accommodation and Training Act (June 23, 2016)

7. Letter from Dr. Noseworthy and the Board of Health for the Haliburton, Kawartha,
Pine Ridge District Health Unit, to all Ontario Health Units, regarding Basic Income
Guarantee Position Statement (June 29, 2016)

8. Response from the Honourable Jane Philpott, Minister of Health, to Councillor Shad
Qadri, Chair, Ottawa Board of Health, regarding the Oftawa Board of Health’s
position on the regulation of e-cigarettes and waterpipe products in Canada (July 12,
2016)
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9. Letter from Warden Bev MacDougall, Chair, County of Lambton Board of Health, to
the Honourable Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long-Term Care, regarding
Patients First Discussion Paper (July 14, 2016)

10. Letter from Warden Bev MacDougall, Chair, County of Lambton Board of Health, to
Ms. Linda Stewart, Executive Director, Association of Local Public Health Agencies,
regarding Grey Bruce Health Unit Brief in Response to Patients First Discussion
Paper (July 14, 2016)

11.Letter from Warden Bev MacDougall, Chair, County of Lambton Board of Health, to
the Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister of Canada, regarding A Public
Health Approach to the Legalization of Cannabis in Canada (July 14, 2016)

12.Letter from Mr. Mark Lovshin, Chair, Board of Health for Hailburton, Kawartha, Pine
Ridge District Health Unit, to the Honourable Jean-Yves Duclos, Minister of Families,
Children and Social Development, regarding Basic Income Guarantee (September
14, 2016)

13.Letter from Mr. Scott McDonald, Chair, Board of Health for Peterborough Public
Health, to the Honourable Jane Philpott, Minister of Health, regarding Lyme Disease
(September 20, 2016)

14.Letter from Mr. Scott McDonald, Chair, Board of Health for Peterborough Public
Health, to the Honourable Jane Philpott, Minister of Health; the Honourable Scott
Brison, President of the Treasury Board; the Honourable Jean-Yves Duclos, Minister
of Families, Children and Social Development; the Honourable Bill Morneau,
Minister of Finance; and the Honourable Amarjeet Sohi, Minister of Infrastructure
and Communities, regarding Food Security and Universal Hot Meal Programs
(September 30, 2016)

15. Letter from Mr. Scott McDonald, Chair, Board of Health for Peterborough Public
Health, to the Honourable Mitzie Hunter, Minister of Education; the Honourable
Helena Jaczek, Minister of Community and Social Services; and the Honourable
Michael Coteau, Minister of Children and Youth Services, regarding Food Security
and Universal Hot Meal Programs (September 30, 2016)
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